
 

 

  
 

 
 
Announcing an Upgrade to the HRSentry Service to Enquiron®  
 
Massachusetts Interlocal Insurance Association is proud to present enrolled members with a 
unique opportunity to experience even more value from the risk management service that is 
included with membership at no additional charge. 
 
Since 2006, MIIA has partnered with HRSentry to provide best practices and HR-related tools to members through a web 
portal. That access will continue and now with enhanced benefits from Enquiron that will bring even impact to you as 
employers to save you time and money.  
 
Starting in September 2016, members who login and enroll for the services will notice a few changes…  
 
 New Feel to the Site – The upgraded site will feature a customizable preference center, enhanced search 

functionality, while still maintaining sections such as What Are You Doing Today? 
 

 State-Specific Resources – A state-specific employee handbook and policy building tool provides members with an 
opportunity to update complaint policies that apply to public entity employers in each state 

 

 Upgraded Tools & Resources Section – Up-to-date federal and state-specific resources such as posters and forms 
sortable for specific states, a job description builder, and online sexual harassment training is all included 

 

 Thought Leadership – Webinars that provide hot topic information are held live approximately three times each 
quarter, and HR personnel who attend the sessions are eligible for HRCI certification. These sessions are also 
recorded and posted on the site for viewing after the session closes. Recently speakers have addressed topics such 
as Employee Handbooks, Hiring, and Termination  

 

 HR Express Updates – Monthly emails include relevant information and encourage understanding of what other 
employers are facing and how to address those challenges and can be set to arrive at desired intervals 

 
 
 

 

 

Next Steps – How to Take Full Advantage 
 

1. If you know you are not yet enrolled and would like to be, please contact Mary Ann Marino 
at mmarino@mma.org  and she will make sure you are set up on the new system.  

 
2. A live demonstration of the services, will be hosted on September 20th 2:00 pm ET and 
       September 27th at 10:00 am ET.  More information on this webinars to come! 
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